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The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District is fortunate to have 

many parents and community members volunteering in the 

classroom and throughout schools in various capacities.  Linda 

Cusack is an exemplary parent volunteer. 

 

If an event is occurring at Soldotna schools, Linda Cusack will be 

there either supporting or organizing the event.  A school district 

employee who often works with Linda shared this, “Linda is a 

phenomenal lady!” and that “She has set the bar for all volunteers!” 

 

On a weekly basis, Linda Cusack can be found performing a myriad 

of volunteer tasks.  Her dependability has made her indispensable at 

Soldotna Middle School and Soldotna High School.  Wherever Linda 

sees a need, she is there to provide a service. 

 

This evening we recognize Linda for her endless hours of 

volunteering.  We, the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 

Board of Education, are proud to recognize Linda Cusack for her 

many hours of volunteer service, leadership and devotion to quality 

education. 

   


